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Comments: The Ponderosa project would be located in an area that channels water into Spearfish Creek. While

most of the project is southwest of Cheyenne Crossing, there are six proposed drill pads on the northwest edge

of Forest Service-controlled lands near Tinton. It's a highlight of South Dakota tourism and one of the attractions

that bring in money to communities nearby. Please do not jeopardize this special site. 

 

Will you Help Protect Water and this Beautiful Landscape?

 

Please extend the comment period by 60 days


